From: <u>barrydaunt@bigpond.com</u>

To: Community Support and Services Committee

Subject: emergency powers

Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 9:01:01 AM

Committee Secretary,

Community Support Service Committee.

Parliament House

George Street.

Brisbane.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to express my opinion on the extension of the emergency powers.

I strongly disagree with the emergency act being extended as the pandemic is under control.

Also other nations, for example, Great Britain and Finland have relaxed their laws re covid.

Please give my protest your earnest consideration.

Yours Sincerely,

Barry Daunt.